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18th November 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Invitation to "Film in the Theatre" to raise money for Children in Need – Year 7 and 8 Students 

We are excited to invite your child to attend our upcoming "Film in the Theatre" event, which will take 
place on Monday 25th November immediately after school at 3.05pm in the school theatre. The film we 
will be showing is “Elf”. This event has been organised to raise funds for Children in Need, in addition to 
our non-uniform day on Friday 22nd November. We hope that it will be an enjoyable experience for all 
students while supporting a very worthwhile cause. 

The cost to attend this event is £2 which can be paid via ParentPay. Tickets for the event will be 
allocated on a first-come, first-served basis, so please make sure to complete your donation as soon 
as possible to secure a place for your child. By paying the £2 donation you are consenting to your child 
watching Elf and leaving the school when the film has finished. Please indicate under the ‘mandatory 
notes’ section on ParentPay if you would like your child to wait in school until you collect them.  

In addition to the film, the PTA will be offering a selection of refreshments to purchase before the movie 
starts to enhance the cinema experience. If your child would like to buy something they will be able to 
pay by cash or card and any money made from the refreshments will go back into school funds. 

Event Details: 

• Date: Monday 25th November 
• Time: 15:05 – 17:00 
• Location: School Theatre 
• Donation: £2 via ParentPay 
• Additional Info: Students may bring money for snacks from the PTA. 

We are confident that this will be a fun event for the students, and we look forward to seeing many of 
them there. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Please note that students will be expected to conduct themselves in a sensible manner. If there are 
students that are disrupting the film, they may be asked to leave early.  

Thank you for your support. 

Yours faithfully 

Miss Hudson 

 


